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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Dear Sirs

I am writing today to apply my objection to the proposed Thatcham NE Development.

Firstly, the plans are unsound and will have a negative impact on my family, neighbours and me personally.

I believe that this development will devastate the peoples lives already living in the area. The infrastructure
cannot cope with this gross over development.

The impact to local wildlife will be incredibly negative affecting this renown area of outstanding natural beauty.
We can see the stars at night. Please don’t take that away from us with the inevitable light pollution.

I can’t understand why developers are not forced to build consciously. I appreciate there is a need for housing
but not this. This is too much for such a small town.

I urge you to reconsider and look for more appropriate locations for developments such as brownfield sites and
infilling.

Regards

Tom Green




